
 

 

Portsmouth Sustainability Committee  
Notice of Quorum 

 
Please be advised that the Sustainability Committee may have a 
quorum present on Monday, August 19, at 7:00 PM during their 
attendance at the City Council meeting. 

 
 

 
Kate Homet 
Associate Environmental Planner, Planning & Sustainability 
 


